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Housing Works will open two waiting lists for Project Based Voucher units located at Moonight 
and Daggett Townhomes, Bend, Oregon  8:00am March 27th, 2017 through 5:00pm March 31st, 
2017.  Applicants must apply for the waiting lists online at www.housing-works.org.  There are 
(2) two bedroom units and (11) three bedroom units that will be available the Summer of 2017.   
 
Income restrictions and occupancy standards do apply for these 2 and 3 bedroom townhomes.  
Check our website for further details.  The time you apply during the week does not impact 
your position on the list.  All applications taken during this time frame will be randomized by a 
computer and placed on the waiting list to give all applicants an equal chance.  
  
Housing Works will offer technical assistance from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm on the dates listed 
above at 405 SW 6th St, Redmond, OR 97756.  For further information please contact Housing 
Works at (541) 923-1018.  Housing Works does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, religion, gender, sex, sexual orientation, physical or mental disability, familial 
status or source of income. 
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